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Previewing the 1999 Sea of Faith (NZ) Conference
November 26-28 in Christchurch

ITH SPRING VERY
much in evidence
in the garden and

with the noticeably
warmer days, one is aware
that it is not too long before
many of us head tfowards
Christchurch for the Sea of
Faith Network

Conference in Hawkes Bay [see
page 10]. With a tentative theme

which will take us "beyond
belief’, the Committee would
appreciate  suggestions  for

Keynote Speakers. If you have
any thoughts please do contact
me: by letter to 249 Te Moana

Steering Commiittee and thus the
views of as wide a representation
as possible of members of the
Network. We appreciate your
comments and suggestions on
the present system and how the
Committee can work even more
successfully for you and the
Network.

annual Confer-
ence. Plans are
all on schedule

I look forward to
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you at the confer-

for the Confer-
ence with both the Arrangements
Committee and the Steering
Committee beavering away at
their respective tasks. Travel
arrangements have been final-
ised for Ursula Goodenough
from the USA. People living near
Auckland and Wellington wil
have an additional opportunity to
hear her speak when she visits
these cities the week after the
conference. With  Ursula,
Jeanette Fitzsimons and Lloyd
Ceering as Keynote Speakers,
we are likely to be provided with
a stmulating and thought-
provoking introduction to the
theme "Mother Earth v Father
God?". The line-up of Elective
Lecturers and Workshop topics
[see page 2] also indicates that
this is a Conference worthy of
your attendance.

At this time of year the Steering
Committee are also starting to
think ahead to the 2000

Road, Waikanae, phone/fax:
04-904-1954 or by email to
grifith@globe.co.nz

We are especially keen to
receive your suggestions on
overseas speakers who have
expertise in this field and are

known to be good, clear
communicators.
All members of this year's

Steering Committee have
indicated that they are willing to
stand for another year if this is
the will of the members — several
Committee members have just
one more year untl they
complete their term of office
according to the Network consti-
tution. We have adapted well to
the structure of Steering Commit-
tee meetings — two in-person
meetings each year and the
remainder being  teleconf-
erences. This enables Network
members from around the
country to be elected to the
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ence in Christ-

church at the end of November.
Jane Griffith
Chairperson
[Note Jane’s new phone number - ed]
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